
                                                                  
     

 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:          Stephen Oliver, Chair 
                 Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM:    Mark Walters, Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE:     October 6, 2016 
  
RE:           Small Area Planning Joint Committee Positive Recommendation of support to 

the Planning Commission for the adoption of the Lamar Beach Master Plan 
 
************************************************************************ 
 
At their October 5th, 2016 regular meeting, the Small Area Planning Joint Committee 
unanimously voted (4-0) to forward a recommendation to the Planning Commission 
supporting adoption of the Lamar Beach Master Plan 
 
At the meeting, Charles Mabry of the Parks and Recreation Department presented to 
master plan to the Committee. A representative from the YMCA and another from Austin 
Pets Alive! Spoke in favor the plan. There was nobody in attendance opposed to the plan. 
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